


V1. Recall Schedule

The date for implementation of the recall campaign has not been finally determined by
SKF.

VII. Recall Communications

Drafts of SKF’s intended notices to be provided to end-users and to publicize the recall
campaign have not yet been finalized by SKF.

SKF intends to supplement this notice with another notice to be provided to NHTSA as
soon as possible to provide the agency with necessary information concerning its plan to
remedy the defect, the recall schedule, and its notices which it intends to issue to end-
users and customers regarding the remedy and recall, which notices will not be issued by

SKF without NHTSAs prior approval.
Kindly contact the undersigned for further information if needed.

Sincerely yours,

SKF USA Inc.
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Richard W Frett
Associate General Counsel
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(see attached page)



